
Submitter: Aiden Mcguire 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Vote by mail is a great system that makes voting accessible and easy for all Oregon 

citizens, as it should be.  

In-person voting is archaic and makes voting difficult for everyone. A switch to in 

person voting is a move to take away power from the people, and make Oregon less 

democratic.  


